
The Staff and Students of 

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic High School 

Invite the Class of 2027 to 

GRADE NINE ORIENTATION DAY! 

 

Wednesday, August 30st, 2023 

Please drop students off at 10:00 am and pick them up at 12:30 pm  

at Our Lady of Lourdes 

 

The purpose of this orientation is to make the 

transition from elementary school to high school a 

positive and smooth one for 

you. 

Senior students will be your leaders and mentors. 

Small group activities have been designed to 

address your needs and questions. 

 

Wear comfortable clothing.  Lunch will be provided. Make sure to bring a water bottle. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

 

 


